
 
 

 
The Namibian Competition Commission (NaCC) is established in terms of the Competition Act (Act No. 2 
of 2003). The Commission is looking for a dynamic, hard-working, proactive, and forward-thinking 
individual to assist the Commission in achieving its strategic objectives as defined in its Strategic Plan. 
Persons, regardless of gender, religion, or disability status and who meet the below mentioned 
requirements and attributes are invited to apply for the following position: 
 
     EXTERNAL ADVERTISEMENT 

 

Graduate Legal Intern: Enforcements, Exemptions and Cartels Division (EEC)   
 
Responsibilities  
The interns will be attached to the Commission’s Enforcement, Exemptions & Cartels Division and will 
inter alia be responsible for assisting with the following functions:  
• Conducting of research.  

• Assessment & analysis of legal submissions.  

• The preparation of information requests and prescribed forms.  

• Compilation of documentation; and  

• Attending to any other ancillary functions that may be assigned.  
 
Requirements  
• A Bachelor of Laws (LL. B) degree  

• Analytical & critical thinking competencies  

• Legal drafting skills  

• Research competencies  

• Basic understanding of competition law will be an added advantage  
 
Application Procedure 
 
Interested candidates should submit their application consisting of 

• a cover letter. 

• detailed curriculum vitae, which should include three contactable references. 

• certified copies of qualifications; and 

• an academic record  
 

Closing date: 30 June 2025 
 



The Commission offers market related remuneration packages commensurate with experience and 
qualifications. Persons from designated groups are encouraged to apply. Interested candidates should upload 
their résumés, to this link:  https://www.nacc.com.na/vacancies. Enquiries: Tel: (061) 224622 

 
The advert has minimum requirements listed.  Management reserves the right to use additional/relevant 

information as criteria for short listing.  Applicants who do not receive any response within three weeks after 

the closing date should accept that their applications were not considered favorably.   

 

 
 


